
Resolution Honoring Krista Tanner 
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Tanner was appointed to the Iowa Utilities Board by then Governor 
Chet Culver in April 2007; and	
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Tanner served on the NARUC Committee on Telecommunications; 
and   
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Tanner was a member of the Federal-State Joint Conference on 
Advanced Services and the Ad Hoc Committee on National Wireless Consumer Protection 
Standards; and	
	
WHEREAS, Commissioner Tanner was a member of the Mid-American Regulatory 
Conference, serving as its secretary, treasurer, and then vice president; and   
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Tanner was the Board representative on the Iowa Climate Change 
Advisory Board and served on the Center for Global and Regional Environmental Advisory 
Board; and 
	
WHEREAS, Commissioner Tanner was Chair of the Iowa Broadband Deployment Governance 
Board, oversaw the Connect Iowa Initiative, and served on the Iowa Department of Economic 
Development Infrastructure Task Force, and 
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Krista Tanner was a 2000 graduate of Drake University Law 
School, where she graduated with honors, and a Certificate in Legislative Practice.  Prior to law 
school, she received her Bachelor’s degree from the University of Northern Iowa with a double 
major in Russian and History; and	
	
WHEREAS, Krista Tanner was an attorney with the law firm of Dickinson Mackaman Tyler & 
Hagen where she was a partner; and   
 
WHEREAS, Krista Tanner is an active community volunteer.  She was a “Big Sister” with Big 
Brothers and Big Sisters of Central Iowa for over six years.  Tanner was a member of the 2005-
2006 Class of the Greater Des Moines Leadership Institute and was named to the Des Moines 
Business Record 40 Under 40 class of up and coming leaders in Greater Des Moines; now, 
therefore be it 
	
RESOLVED, That the Board of Directors of the National Association of Regulatory Utility 
Commissioners, convened at its 2011 Summer Committee Meetings in Los Angeles, California, 
extends congratulations and thanks to Commissioner Tanner for her years of dedicated public 
service in the field of Telecommunications Regulation, sincerest appreciation for her service and 
friendship; and great encouragement in any future endeavors. 
 
_____________________________________________ 
Sponsored by the Committee on Telecommunications 
Adopted by the NARUC Board of Directors July 20, 2011 


